
REPLY TO 
ATTENTION OF 

FA09-2860 

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
U. S. ARMY CRIMINAL INVESTIGATION COMMAND 

U.S. ARMY CRIME RECORDS CENTER 
6010 6TH STREET 

FORT BELVOIR, VIRGINIA 22060-5506 

AN 4  

Jameel Jaffer 
American Civil Liberties Union 
125 Broad Street, 18 th  Floor 
New York, NY 10004 

Dear Mr. Jaffer: 

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request relating to the Office of 
Inspector General's investigation into the interrogation of detainees, referred to us by the Federal 
Bureau of Investigation, FBI FOI/PA#4126675-000. The referral and your request were received on 
July 29, 2009. 

The U.S. Army Criminal Investigation Command reviewed the referred documents and determined 
they are not under our purview; therefore the documents and your request have been referred to the 
Department of Defense Criminal Investigation Task Force, 9900 Dalrymple Road, Building 714, Fort 
Belvoir, Virginia 22060. We received your referral on July 29, 2009. 

Questions regarding this response should be addressed in writing to the address shown on the 
letterhead or by calling 1-800-511-4786. Please reference the above control number on your 
correspondence. 

PHILLIP J. MCGUIRE 
Director, Crime Records Center 

Printed on 
	

Recycled Paper 

DOJOIG004836 ACLU-RDI  p.1


